Broomhirst, Willow Wood, Whitstable, Kent CT53AW Tel: -01227 274324 - email: broomhurstmb@gmail.com

22nd.March 2016

Miss Anita Gowing 165,Oak Tree Lane, Bournville Birmingham B30 1UH

Dear Anita,

Just a quick note to thank you and your committee and especially our excellent steward for a lovely day with you all.

You are to be congratulated on the super organisation of every part of this very important event, and I felt very honoured to have been allowed to be part of it.

The layout, decoration of the hall, with all those little extra touches and the food could not have been bettered.

I have been to quite a number of events of this kind over the years and for me this was outstandingly the best.

Thank you so much for the beautiful glass gift which I shall treasure and will always remind me of a truly memorable occasion.

Sincerely,

Mohica Boggia-Black